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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Date: August 25, 2016 
Contact: Carrie A. Dittman 
  Centerville-Washington Park District 
  937-433-5155 or cdittman@cwpd.org  
Subject:  Bikes, Boards and BBQ at the expanded Centerville Skatepark 
 

WASHINGTON TWP, OH: The Centerville-Washington Park District 
is celebrating a newly expanded skatepark with a free event, Saturday, 
September 10 from noon – 2 p.m. at Oak Creek South Park, 790 
Miamisburg-Centerville Rd. Bikers, skaters and their families can enjoy 
demos from Inspired Stunt Shows, music from Liftoff Entertainment 
and food from PA’s Pork food truck. New features of the skatepark 
include 2’, 3’, and 4’ bank ramps, 4’ and 8’ tall quarter pipes, and a stair 
set, rails and ledges for intermediate and advanced skaters. The 
expansion to the skatepark was completed in late March of this year.  
 
The Centerville-Washington Park District currently operates eight 
community parks, eight nature parks, and 33 neighborhood parks in 
Centerville and Washington Township. For more information about the 
Centerville-Washington Park District, please call (937) 433-5155 or visit 
www.cwpd.org. 
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